Confirmation of Income Qualification

«NameBoth» «TodaysDate»
«Address» RE: «LoanNumber»
«CSZ»

Dear «Dear»:

Thank you for submitting an application For Income Qualification for the Residential Pellet Stove
Incentive Program. This program provides eligible customers an additional incentive that will directly
reduce the costs of installing a pellet stove. Based on the income guidelines specified by the New York
State Energy Research and Development Authority (NYSERDA), you are eligible to receive the increased
Pellet Stove Incentive. The total incentive payment will be made directly to your contractor, to reduce
the cost of the system to you. Your pre-approval is valid for six (6) months. If your installation is not
completed by, <6 Months from pre-approval date> you will need to be re-qualified for the incentive.

This letter is intended to serve as proof of income qualification only, not project approval. This letter
must be submitted along with your application to the Residential Pellet Stove Program. Notification
regarding project status will be sent once the application has been reviewed by NYSERDA.

Because the incentive may only cover a portion of your installation costs, you may need to obtain
funding for the remainder of the project cost. NYSERDA provides affordable financing options which
may be used in combination with the pellet stove incentive. For more information about financing
options, or for a list of approved contractors, please visit www.nyserda.ny.gov or call 866-NYSERDA
(866-697-3732).

If at any time you have any further questions about your application, please contact me at the number
listed below.

Sincerely,

Kristy Benedetti

New York Loan Specialist

Energy Finance Solutions

Toll Free (800) 361-5663 ext. 6872

cc:«ContractorNamel»

Energy
Finance
Solutions 431 Charmany Drive Madison, Wl 53719 + (800) 600-7066
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